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Working in both the public and private 
sectors, The Fitzwilliam Painting Co has 
developed a reputation for delivering 
high-quality craftsmanship on time safely, 
efficiently, and professionally.  The firm 
approaches all its projects with honesty 
and integrity with a desire for continuous 
improvement.  The professional team 
provides a proactive service to clients and 
has been fortunate to work with some of the 
top names within the construction field.  

Notwithstanding that 2020 and 2021 have 
been tough years for many businesses, The 
Fitzwilliam Painting Co. is very happy to have 
secured a number of public sector contracts.  
For the HSE, they will be working on 
refurbishing existing wards and offices at 
Connolly Hospital in Blanchardstown.  This 
is a particularly challenging contract as it 
involves careful planning and co-ordination 
given the busy nature of the environment.  
As with all their contracts, the permanent 
on-site presence of one of the managers 
provides peace of mind to the project 
co-ordination knowing that decisions, 

scheduling and application can be made on 
the spot.  This enables the firm to maintain 
its reputation for completing projects on 
time and on budget. 

In 2022 The Fitzwilliam Painting Co. will 
be offering preventive maintenance 
programmes to all Public Sector bodies.  
This program has proved very successful 
in the private sector, particularly in large 
apartment schemes, and it is a must-have 
consideration for every property manager 
in the public sector.  Essentially the service 
includes a complete site survey, recording 
every painted surface and identifying the 
existing coating/colour.  Accompanying 
this will be the recommended time frame 
between coats that should be maintained to 
achieve optimum surface performance.  A 
6-month inspection is advised, after which 
areas requiring attention are recorded and 
submitted to the Property Manager.  

For Dublin City Council, The Fitzwilliam 
Painting Co. is delighted to have been 
selected for the redecoration of the main 

library within Dublin City Library and 
Archive.   It is very rewarding to see these 
beautiful period buildings returned to their 
former glory, so the team is really looking 
forward to this project.

As a young and dynamic company, The 
Fitzwilliam Painting Co. is always looking 
for projects to be involved in.  Expansion 
is on the horizon, and they are always keen 
to be involved in public sector projects.  
Like many other professional contractors, 
the firm’s biggest obstacle to growth is the 
lack of available and qualified professional 
staff, which is why they take great pleasure 
in taking on apprentices through Solas in 
the hope of sharing their knowledge and 
passion for the trade.  

The Fitzwilliam Painting Co. Ltd is a professional 
painting and decorating company based in Dublin 2, 
providing a nationwide service since 2005.
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